
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 12/04/2018. Your request has 
been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for:  
 
The names of the developments where this money was spent (even if it partially allocated) and the 
number of houses developed. For example: Worland Rd: 6 Homes, McGrath RD 10 homes, Pragel St 
21 homes etc.  
 
Our response to your request is as follows:  
 
We received a bid for funding from LB Newham under our Homes for Working Londoner programme 
for £1,100,000. This funding request was broken down as follows;  
 
£700,000 for 40 2 bed units (Newshare)  
£400,000 for 20 3 bed units (Newshare)  
 
Having checked our systems, it is clear none of this funding was ever claimed and the bid was 
withdrawn by LB Newham December 2015.  
 
I hope this answers your query. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at 
the top of this email. 


